
 

Notice to Competitors 

 

 

NTC-2023-09-28-1  

Information for Competitors in 

Thursday Twilight Series 

We are looking forward to a great summer of Twilight Sailing at MHYC.  Before 
you set out on the water, here is some important information: 
 

 Sailing Instructions 
The Flagstaff Marine Twilight Non-Spinnaker Series Sailing Instructions have 
been amended from last year.  Importantly: 
- Starts and finishes will be on the water in Hunters Bay or The Sound. 
- All courses have been updated. 
- To minimise congestion on VHF 72, the Thursday Twilight Sailing 

Instruction 6.3 has been amended by the Notice to Competitors 2023-09-
27-1.  Boats shall not announce their intention to race and / or crew POB 
via VHF Channel 72 but are encouraged to make themselves visible to 
the race management team prior to their start time while keeping clear 
of the starting line and boats which are starting. 
 

 Crew Registration 
Each yacht is required to confirm the number of persons on board (POB) 
prior to participating in any MHYC race sailed under Cat 7.  This can be by 
completing crew registration via SailSys or completing the POB register 
online prior to the boat’s start time.  Use the QR code here to register POB. 

 
 
David Staley  
MHYC Sailing Manager  
28 September 2023 at 1500hrs 
 
 

https://mhyc.com.au/images/Sailing/2023-2024/KeelboatRacing/2023_12ThursdayTwilightSeries-Schedule_SIs2023-08-06(nolinemarkingads).pdf
https://mhyc.com.au/images/Sailing/2023-2024/KeelboatRacing/NoticesToCompetitors/NTC-2023-09-27-1AmendmenttoThursdayTwilightSailingInstructions.pdf
https://mhyc.com.au/images/Sailing/2023-2024/KeelboatRacing/NoticesToCompetitors/NTC-2023-09-27-1AmendmenttoThursdayTwilightSailingInstructions.pdf

